1. Home

Captain's Message

Image



May 07, 2019 | 1:24 AM

Share:

- facebook
- <u>twitter</u>
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Dear residents and community members, I had a positive meeting with the representatives of more than 40 churches. This meeting was to discuss the churches that had been burglarized in the Bayview district. I invited the captain of our

Burglary unit an Assistant District Attorney and SAFE to answer any questions the representatives had in regards to the process of handling burglaries. I look forward to more meetings with the community in the future.

Sincerely, Captain Valerie Matthews

Tags

Captain's Message

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

Featured News

SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

June 03, 2025 | 1:45 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

June 03, 2025 | 11:30 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

June 02, 2025 | 10:30 AM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

May 28, 2025 | 1:30 PM

Featured

Announcements

News Release